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I support SB 210. In-person voting is crucial for maintaining the integrity and security 

of our elections. It ensures that voters can verify their identity and cast their ballots 

without the risk of fraud or errors often associated with remote voting methods. By 

voting in person, individuals have the opportunity to receive assistance if needed and 

access support at polling stations. Additionally, it reinforces the community aspect of 

elections, as it encourages civic engagement and participation. In-person voting 

upholds transparency, strengthens trust in the electoral process, and fosters a sense 

of responsibility among citizens in shaping the future of their country. 


